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May 22, 2001

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

I am writing to recommend Hong Dau Construction Co., Ltd. with enthusiasm and
confidence for any major building renovation projects.

Yang Memorial Methodist Social Service engaged a HK$5 million project with the Hong
Dau Company in November 2000. The project included the replacement of roof, alteration
of air conditioning system, change of water and drainage pipes as well as replacement of the
entire external building wall tiles,

Under the leadership and supervision of its Technical Director Mr. Horace Lam, his staff
and crew members performed outstanding services through out the project period. They are
conscientious, cooperative, fair and easy to work with. I expect that the project would be

satisfactorily completed in May 2001.

I recommend Hong Dau most highly for similar projects without reservation.

Yours Sincerely,

William C. Tung
Director
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